PLANNING REPORT – 28th April 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/00340/F 
1 Ullswater Avenue, South Wootton.
First Floor Extension
Decision: Support the application.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00383/O
24 Grimston Road, South Wootton 

Proposed Two Storey Dwelling.

Decision: The Parish Council supports development of the land, however, feels a single storey dwelling is the most appropriate form of development to avoid overlooking and loss of privacy to surrounding properties.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00473/F
2B Avon Road, South Wootton

Proposed new access
Decision: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
22/00058/F
The Gables, 5 Priory Lane, South Wootton.

Proposed alterations, conversion of garage to living accommodation. Front and rear extensions. First floor bedroom, en-suite, bathroom, and playroom extension.
The Borough Council has informed us that the following Planning Application has been WITHDRAWN:
21/02052/F
20 The Birches, South Wootton

Annexe Extension
The Borough Council has sent notification of a new House Name:
1 The Birches, South Wootton, to Wild Wood, 1 The Birches, South Wootton.
